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June 15, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement,
Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

SUBJECT: IE Bulletin 79-09 RLNRC-0030
Docket No. 50-485

Dear Mr. Grier:

Your letter dated April 17, 1979 forwarded IE Bulletin 79-09
concerning failures of GE Type AK-2 circuit breakers in safety-
related systems. The SNUPPS design of safety related systems
(including Sterling Power Project Nuclear Unit No. 1) does not
include any GE type AK-2 circuit breakers and none are planned
for ure in these systems. Because none of these circuit breakers
will be used, no corrective action is required and none of the
other action items of the bulletin are applicable to the Sterling
unit.

Sincerely yours,
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/hnE. Arthur
hief Engineer

xc: C. R. Anderson.

Lex K. Larson.

N. A. Petrick.

Gerald Charnoff.

J. L. Turdera.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection
Washington, DC 20555
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